
Important Public Meeting  

about  

Valley of the Moon Park 
 

 

Tuesday May 10th at the new picnic shelter at 5:30 p.m. 

 

The Municipal Forester Scott Stringer is proposing a plan to cut a 

large number of Mayday Trees (an invasive species that has 

migrated from neighboring yards) in the woods on the east side of 

the park. Some are suggesting that we cut trees and underbrush in 

order to discourage homeless people from camping there. Others 

think that the woods are a critical buffer between the roar of cars on 

“C” Street and the neighborhoods bordering the park and see the 

woods as an important natural asset for our community.  

 

PLEASE COME TO THIS IMPORTANT MEETING 

THIS TUESDAY EVENING AT 5:30 P.M. 


